
 
 

 
 
 

Stoney Trail / Nose Hill Drive Interchange 
 

Spring 2010 

Project Update 
Start Date:  Spring 2011 
 

Contractor: Not yet tendered 

Proposed Completion: Late Fall 2012 
  

Percent Complete:  0% 

Completed Activities 

Aecom has been retained to plan, design and administrate interchange construction.  Site survey and traffic 
analysis have been completed. 

Aecom has completed a comprehensive functional planning study of the interchange.  Coordination and review 
by The City of Calgary personnel has occurred throughout the planning study. 

Project Status for Spring 2010 

An Open House is planned for June 23, 2010 from 4:00pm to 8:00pm at the Advent Lutheran Church (11 Scenic 
Acres Gate NW).  At the Open House, the public will be presented with the recommended interchange 
configuration.  Aecom and Alberta Transportation staff will be on hand to answer questions from the public.  

Next Steps 

Following input and review from stakeholders and the public, the final interchange configuration will be developed 
and detailed design will begin.  Tendering of the construction is anticipated to occur during the winter 2010/11.  

Construction of the interchange is not expected to commence until Spring 2011, however, in preparation for 
construction Alberta Transportation will be stockpiling earth from the construction of the Crowchild Trail 
Interchange project in the southeast quadrant of the existing intersection.  This material is surplus from Crowchild 
Trail and will be required for the construction of the Nose Hill Drive Interchnage. 

Construction Information 

No construction information is available at this time. 

 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


